
                    11.28.12 

Hello, Sandy and Janice –  

Our Christmas tree this year is one of the best and most beautiful ones I have seen in the over 20 
years I have been at the hotel.  It is spectacular and so very festive.  I know you all spent hours and 
hours to make it so gorgeous –  thank you for this.  It is a joy to look at and truly puts one into the 
Christmas spirit. 

I may just move my desk into the lobby for the month of December!  

See you again soon,  

Helga 

Helga Crump 
 
Executive Assistant to the General Manager 
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